
We experienced some more 
sensory trays this week, we used 
a class favourite of crushed up 

cereal with diggers to mark 
make, although it was mainly 
eaten rather than drawn in!

We also used up our fruit before 
the holiday so tried oranges, 
satsumas, apples, bananas and 

carrots.

We hope you all have a 
wonderful Easter break and look 
forward to seeing you again on

Wednesday 23rd April

We enjoyed a beautiful sunny 
Forest School this week, 
everyone was happy and 

explored for the whole session 
and came back in dry and hardly 

muddy!


